
 

 

3/1 BOE Meeting 7pm  

3/6 PTO Meeting 6:30pm  

3/22 Parent Teacher Conferences  5:30pm  - 7:30pm  

3/23 Parent Teacher Conferences  5:30pm  -  7:30pm 
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From the Dean’s Desk 

Hello NEMS Tiger Families, 
 
As we look back on February and think ahead to Spring there are a few updates for 
everyone.  
 
First, March will bring us to the end of our second trimester. This means we will be two 
thirds of the way through the school year and starting to think about finishing strong. 
Our eighth graders have already picked courses for High School and our sixth and 
seventh graders have picked encore classes so we’re already planning for next year. 
We are excited to welcome some new students to our NEMS family next year as the 
next phase of Bristol Redistricting unfolds and sad to see some moving on to other 
buildings. For those impacted by the redistricting, there will be many opportunities in 
March to visit new placements and get to know our colleagues across the district.  
 
Additionally, keep an eye out for information about Spring Conferences which will be 
held on March 22nd and 23rd. If you have concerns moving into the third trimester or 
have questions about next year, this is a great opportunity to meet with teachers. 
These are also early release days for students so mark them on your calendars.  
 
This past week our basketball teams had their celebratory end of the season pizza 
parties, we congratulate them both on a successful winter season. Both teams played 
hard and we’re proud of their accomplishments. Information will be out before you 
know it about Spring Sports Sign Ups.  
 
Lastly, there are many end of the year activities and field trips that are in the planning 
stages right now. Students need to be academically and behaviorally eligible to attend 
these events. Teachers are having conversations with students regularly about how 
they can remain eligible. We appreciate your support as we plan for a successful and 
fun end to the school year.  
 

Ms. Cantin 



 

 

Seventh grade Avid students recently took a trip to Bristol's 
Carousel Museum and the Museum of Fire History to discover 
the rich history behind the museums and all of the beautiful 
pieces and paraphernalia. Students were also able to create a 
carousel piece of their own to take home. It was an informa-
tive and fun day! 

In preparation for the 2023-2024 school year, please 
get your child's physical into the health room as soon 
as possible.  If you have any questions please call 
nurse Lori at 860-584-7839 X 521036. 

Attention Parents of 6th grade students 



 

 

 

 

 

Please support our delicious 

Poppin Popcorn  fundraiser! 



 

 

Congratulations to the NEMS MathCounts Team on a great performance at the 
Regional MathCounts Competition at the University of Hartford on Saturday, 
February 4. David McGowan, John McGowan, Gabe Harmon and Annie     
Vastola did an awesome job preparing and rising to the challenge at the       
competitive level.  

Parent teacher conferences will 
be held on March 22nd & 23rd 
from 5:30-7:30pm. Conferences 
will be in person and parents will 
sign up through Parent Square. 
More information regarding   
signups will be sent out soon!   



 

 


